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The Maryland Alliance for the Poor (MAP) supports SB 677, which provides 
expanded tenant protections for renters using any income-based housing 
subsidy. 
 
In 2020, the Maryland General Assembly passed the HOME Act, which 
prohibited discrimination for housing if the tenant was using specific 
housing vouchers. While laudable after many years of advocacy, in the years 
since it has become increasingly difficult to secure housing that is affordable, 
safe, and stable. Additionally, competing strains on household budgets, 
including for food, medical care, and transportation, have added to the 
housing crisis that many low-income renters face today. 
 
It is imperative that Maryland maximize its affordable housing resources. A 
lack of stable housing can lead to a host of social ills, including 
homelessness, which can bring significant instability to Marylanders and 
their families that reverberate well-beyond housing. Economic mobility 
engines such as education and vocational opportunities and access to job 
and service centers are greatly reduced if a person’s housing isn’t stable. If 
then a landlord discriminates against a person or family based on how they 
anticipate paying that rent, then the issues become cyclical and 
compounded upon each other. The inability to locate housing because of 
income discrimination is therefore a barrier for low-income individuals and 
families who are trying to transition out of poverty and build economic 
stability.  
 

Affordable housing remains one of the most critical needs for many 
Marylanders living in or near poverty. The passage of SB 677 will increase 
access to housing, decrease the incidence of homelessness and 
concentrated poverty, and increase the overall health and economic stability 
of Maryland communities.  
 
MAP appreciates your consideration and requests your support of SB 677.  
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